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Tuesday 11 August 2020 Term 3 Week 4 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Monday 10 -       Life Ed Van visiting school 
Wednesday 24 Aug 
 

Tuesday 25 August      Kindy School Tour—5.30pm 

Thursday 27 August      Kindy School Tour—5.30pm 

Monday 31 August      Kindy School Tour—5.30pm 

Wednesday 2 Sept             Kindy School Tour—5.30pm 

Wednesday 9 Sept             School Photo day 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 
 

 
Education Week 

Last week we celebrated the joys of learning in our 
classrooms and the great outdoors. I hope that you     
enjoyed seeing our classrooms and activities through our 
video clips and photos sent out via seesaw, as well as    
Facebook. The videos will be uploaded and stored on our 
website, for everyone to see what a great school we 
have. 

The sport fun day was a great success for K-2, but sadly 
the rain forced the postponement of the 3-6 fun day. 
Hopefully, it will be held later this week. This will be   
confirmed soon. 

Road Safety 

Thank you for your cooperation during 
pick up each afternoon.  

 Many more cars have name cards 
on their visors or dashboard,    
making it easier to identify families for pick up. 

 Cars are moving forward in to queue, as spaces  
become available, reducing double parking and cars 
pulling in and out of traffic. 

 Pedestrians, waiting for children are showing    
better social distancing. Can I please remind     
families not to congregate immediately in front of 
the gates, or along the curb as this impedes exiting 
from the school and access to cars collecting    
students. 

 Adults and students are reminded to cross the 
road at the crossing. Adults —  please do not cross 
between buses and cars with your children. You are 
putting their safety at risk. Use the crossing!  

Thank you for modelling safe behaviour. 

Paint Room 

  
 

Uniforms 

As the days are getting colder, more and 
more non-school jumpers are being worn 
to school. Please, ensure your children 
are wearing uniform to school. Older students, in        
particular are wearing colourful hoodies to school.    
Jumpers and seniors’ jackets can be purchased at the 
office. Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 
Lost Property 

 

 

The Lost Property Box from the Library will be at the 
front gate next week for parents/students to check on 
pick up or drop off.  Please check to see if your child’s 
lost items are there. 
 

Thank you 
 
Diana Foley 
PRINCIPAL 
 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 

 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

The Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) is still running and 
will close on the 28th August 2020.  All K-2 students are 
completing the PRC in Library lessons with Mrs Kershler.  
Years 3-6 have been taught how to record their books on 
the PRC Student Site and it is up to them to complete 
the challenge. Please encourage your Year 3-6 students 
to continue reading and log their books when they have 
finished.   
Visit https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/

studentExperience.html#/ 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/


 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 
 
 
Canteen Orders 

All parents wishing to place a canteen order for 
their child will need to do so at the window along 
the side of the office.  This is to limit the number 
of parents in the office foyer. Please remember 
to obey social distancing in this area.  

Parents On Site 

Non-essential visitors to the school are             
unfortunately still not permitted on site. All     
visitors to the school must use the office as their 
contact point. Please do not enter the office area 
if you are sick or have any flu-like symptoms. 

Sickness 

All students who have been in Victoria or Sydney 
in the last 14 days must not attend school until 
they complete the 14 days self isolation period 
since they left these hotspot zones. 

Also if your child is unwell or has flu-like        
symptoms they should be tested through their 
local medical practitioner or one of the COVID-19 
clinics.  Please advise the school should any       
immediate family members be tested and students 
are to remain home until the results are known. 

 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

UNIFORM SHOP 
The KPS Uniform Shop has a variety of stock available for  
purchase and will be available until stock is sold out.   
 
Spray Jackets  -  Sizes 4, 12 & 14 Only (Limited Stock) 

Shorts  - Sizes 2, 4, & 14+ available. (Limited Stock) 

Shirts - Size 2, 4 & 14 Limited stock in sizes  10 & 12 

Skirts  - All sizes available. 

Senior Bomber Jackets - Size 12 OUT OF STOCK,  
                All other sizes available. 

V-Neck Jumper– Sizes 4, 6 & 14 Only 

Track Pants - Size 10 OUT OF STOCK  All other sizes available. 

SPECIAL PRICES! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Second-hand uniforms are also available from the school office. 

If we do not have the item you are after, it can be  
ordered from Mr Charles through their website 
www.mrcharles.com.au, phone 1800 810 182 or  
email admin@mrcharles.com.au. 

Thank you. 

SURFSIDE BUS LINES 

Bus Incidents 

131500 or www.transport.nsw.gov.au 

(go to: Contact Us, Complaints, Buses) 

 
 
 
 

PBL Winners Term 3 - Week 4 
 

          Oliver  A.   - 4L Lyla   S.  - K1/F 

          Koda  G.   -  1M Ruby  F.  - 2G 

          Louie  B.   - K1/F Ash  B.  K1/F 

         Olive  N.  - K1/F Jax   B.  - 3SC    
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CANTEEN CORNER 

 
A temporary canteen will be operating 
in the former Learning Centre while the  
new canteen is under construction.   

The canteen will be operating TUESDAY to FRIDAY with a revised 
menu. There are no burgers, pizza, lasagne or muffins. 
Menu’s are available on School Stream and the school website. 
Due to the current situation, parents are not permitted to access 
the canteen.  Parents can make payments at the office, or online 
and provide your receipt number on your child's order.  Children 
can deliver their pre-paid and cash orders to the canteen. 

The Canteen will be limited to Orders Only. 
There will be no sales over the counter. 

 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

   KIMP NEWS  
 
 

Here we are in Week 4 already! 
It’s wonderful to be back in the swing of KIMP lessons and 
rehearsals.  We are busy learning music in preparation for 
some performances  before the end of term.  At this stage 
given COVID restrictions they will be in-school                  
performances but given that we haven't been able to     
perform all year we are super excited for any opportunity!! 
 

I have been writing in the newsletter about the                 
importance of consistency when it comes to practice. I 
thought a few quotes from the book  I’ve mentioned before 
(“Grit” by Angela Duckworth) were very appropriate. 
 

“as much as talent counts, effort counts twice” 
 

“really what matters in the long run is sticking with things 
and working daily to be better at them” 
 

I thought I’d finish with a few wonderful quotes from 3 of 
our intermediate band flautists. Venus arrived for her     
lesson on Monday and announced. 
 

                 “music is fun and I love it”! 
 

Maggie then said 
                  “Music makes me happy” 
 

and  Mila said 
 

                  “It’s nice to listen to” 
 

I think with everything currently going on in the world they 
are some pretty great endorsements for the value in     
learning an instrument!! 
 

See you next week! 
 
Nicky Cooper 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 
Kingscliff Public School 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

New 
 Canteen 

BUGALWENA HEALTH ASSESSMENTS 
 

Please note, the ATSI child health assessments have been  

postponed until further notice. 

 
 

 
        

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au


 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

K-2 Fun Day 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

Casuarina 

 


